
 

20th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Year 8 Boys’ Football Competition – Thursday nights: 3rd and 10th October 2019 

(Finals Night 17th October) 

I am pleased to inform you that our Year 8 boys have been entered to compete in the above competition.  

The fixtures are taking place at Ellis Guilford School on Thursday 3rd and 10th October and will run between 

4.00pm and 5.30pm. The boys will wear their Hollygirt shorts and socks but we will supply football shirts. They will 

need shin pads and drinks. 

Please note, due to the fact that the boys will play on both grass and Astroturf during the same evening, 

they will need footwear for both surfaces. Ideally, they should have boots and appropriate trainers. 

If you give permission for your son to take part in the above tournament, please sign the form below and return it 

to school as soon as possible. All boys will need to be picked up from school at approximately 6.00pm.  We hope 

to leave school at approx. 3.30pm. 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P Deacon 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________   Form: ______________ 

 

I give my permission for my son to take part in the Year 8 Boys’ City Football Tournament on Thursday October 

3rd and 10th (and 17th if they reach the finals) at Ellis Guilford School. I acknowledge the need for sensible and 

responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit 

will be managed to minimise the risks involved.   

 

I acknowledge that my son will need to be collected from school at approx. 6.00pm.    

 

I believe my son to be medically fit to undertake this activity. 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

Please return to Mr Deacon ASAP 


